ERrRIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

HON. JOHN J. MILLs

CHAIRMAN OF THE LEGISLATURE
11™ DISTRICT LEGISLATOR

May 15, 2017

Karen M. McCarthy, Clerk
Erie County Legislature

92 Franklin Street, 4" Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202

Dear Ms. McCarthy:

Please be advised that there is a need to call a Public Hearing to consider the proposed 2017-2018 Erie
Community College Budget.

The Erie County Legislature is to hold a PUBLIC HEARING to consider the abovementioned at 6:00 p.m.
on Thursday, June 1, 2017 in the Erie County Legislature Chambers, located on the 4'" floor of Old

County Hall, 92 Franklin Street in the City of Buffalo.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

by

John J. Mills, Chair
Erie County Legislature
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